
 

 

                           January 22, 2020 

 

 

Jazz Band and String Ensemble Members, 

 

Here’s your chance to earn a few hours of community service for only a few minutes of your talent 

and time! And it’s the perfect opportunity to let other students know that Rosa is a great place to be. 

The jazz band and string ensemble will be performing at both information nights this year. Please let 

me know a.s.a.p. if you will be able to attend. Wear your Rosa music shirt and black pants.  

 

5th Grade Information Nights: 

Wednesday, February 5, 2020 

Wednesday, February 12, 2020 

 

Jazz Band will report at 6:15 p.m. and will finish by 7:20 p.m. 

String Ensemble will report at 6:45 p.m. and finish by 8 p.m. 

 

Please fill out and return the form below to let me know who will be attending. I need to be sure that I 

have enough participants before I commit. 

 

Thank you, 

Mrs. Mark 
 

Please do not commit to any other club or activity for the evening if it involves being present while 

you must perform. String Ensemble members will not be able to work any other group that meets 

after the general meeting. Jazz Band members can work any activity that takes place after the general 

meeting. 

 

 

Bottom half MUST BE RETURNED NO LATER THAN January 31. 
 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *  

Name (please print)____________________________________ will /   will not   (circle one) attend 

the Information Nights on February 5 and 12 

 

Print Student Name  ____________________________________  

 

Parent/Guardian Signature _________________________________ 

 

 

 


